
Dear Slemons: 

13 Norham Gardens, 
Oxford, England. 
January 1913. 

Thank you so much for "The Prospective Mother". 

I have looked over several of the chapters and am de­

lighted to see that your practice coincides with mine in 

all essential points. I believe my mortality figures a.re 

better than yours1 

Greetings to you and yours, 

Sincerely yours, 

William Osler 


